ST. LOUIS HOSTA SOCIETY

Regular Meeting Minutes

July 23, 2006

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 by President, Arlie Tempel.

A special thanks was given to all the workers and plant givers of the Mo/Bot Sale. Approximately \$2000.00 was made. Thanks also to the people who volunteered their gardens for our "Garden Walks" and tours.

Arlie thanked Pam Wolkowitz for making the hats that were worn at the 2006 Convention to advertise our upcoming convention. Arlie explained that due to job restraints that were unforeseen, Tom Peters would not be able to remain as the Convention Chair. Jim Weidman has agreed to take over the position. The meeting was then turned over to him.

Our Convention dates will be June 10-15, 2008. Jim thanked Tom Peters and Dave Poos for their work in getting things started in the planning of the Convention. Jim is very enthusiastic about the Convention and asked that everyone would sign up on the chart displayed under a committee that they liked. Each Co-Chair of the Convention Committees took a minute to explain the job of their committee to inform the members.

Arlie advised group that a Newsletter would be coming out with a new Member Roster in it. Doug and Marla could use article written by members to put in the Newsletter. Articles can be e-mailed to Doug and Marla and would have to be in by September 1, 2006.

A motion was made by Jeff Hall to adjourn the meeting and seconded by Chester Wolkowitz. The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 and followed by the yearly Plant Auction.

Respectfully Submitted,